
               
 

You’re invited to 

our Christmas 

Party!! 
 
When:  Saturday, December 08, 2012 

Where:  Richmond Community Centre 

   Rotunda 
   4111 Jacombs Road, Richmond 

Time:  5:30pm-8:30pm 

Format: Potluck Style 
You’re all invited to our annual Christmas Party!  This is a fun 
environment where all the members and parents can sit down and 
chat or play together.  It’s absolutely free, but we ask everyone to 
bring some food that will feed about 5-6 people. 
 
Please email Sensei William or Sensei Garson as to what you’ll bring 
so we don’t overdo desserts, meats, etc.  In the past our parties were 
great with a great variety of food from all types of ethnic background.   
 
Sensei William’s email is william.chung@tc.gc.ca 
Sensei Garson’s email is garson.ho@gmail.com 
 

See you there! 
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